Changes to Council Activity
Fee Aug. 1, 2023

Dear Mayflower Families,

Thank you for your commitment to Scouting. We truly appreciate
you being part of our council and an essential part of your
local unit.

We know how important it is for a Scout (and a family) to be
“thrifty.” Our non-profit organization looks to model that
point of the Scout Law in everything we do. Moreover, like
many, our leadership group felt the need to tighten the Scout
belt over the last few years, to stem the tide of rising post-
pandemic costs and inflation.

The Mayflower Council also works constantly to raise the bar
and expand our program while remaining focused on ensuring its
safety and high caliber. In order to maintain our commitment
to quality, innovation, and safety, we will soon implement our
first activities fee increase since 2021.

Effective August 1, the activity fee will increase from $36 to
$48 per youth member. While we never like to raise our fees,
we hope that this nominal increase — just an extra dollar per
month — doesn’t burden your family too significantly.

We believe our program costs remain reasonable, especially
considering the scope, quality, and safety of the Mayflower
Council mission. But if this increase (or other circumstances)
creates an unnecessary financial hurdle, please click here to
learn about our financial aid opportunities.

Finally, if you have any questions about this or any other
aspect of Scouting in the Mayflower Council, please do not
hesitate to reach out.


https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/changes-to-council-activity-fee-aug-1-2023/
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/changes-to-council-activity-fee-aug-1-2023/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc9TOx9nR7JYuSbMO2ajpxV3EmdYk20dv_3o8XQe4s4dfkpig/viewform

Yours in Scouting,

Ian Johnson
Council President

Rich Carlson
Council Commissioner

Bryan Feather
Scout Executive / CEO



